




























































































Notice for Exhibit J 

Attachments to the Phase 1 Environmental Site Assessment for North 
Housing can be provided upon request. If you would like to review the 
entire report please email Jocelyn Layte, Housing Development 
Specialist, at jlayte@alamedahsg.org.  
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